
           

         Grove Primary Newsletter: 3rd October 2025 
 

 

   
 

A Message from our Deputy Headteacher  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Congratulations to all of our Year 6 School Council representatives! After our elections 
this week, I can announce that the children voted for Austin to be Grove Primary’s 

School Council Chair! Congratulations to all of our candidates who will work together 
to lead the rest of the School Council in their roles! 

 

  

Austin- Chair Adam- Vice Chair 

  

Rebecca-
Secretary 

Idris-Treasurer 
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Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

 

 

 
Come and join us for our Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs! 

 

Breakfast club will start at 7.45am- This will include breakfast of cereal or toast and will cost 

£5.50 per day  

 

After School club- Light snack and sports activities and games and will cost:  

1 Hour £6.30 (ends 4.30pm) 

Full session £13.65 (ends 6.45pm)  

Snack will only be offered to children staying over 1 hour. 

We are able to offer a discount to families that wish to book full week after school club and this is 

charged at £66.00 per week. 

Collect your child from the main office no later than 6.45pm 

 

Wraparound Care (ASC) will not be suitable for Nursey pupils (5 years old+).  

Please see Carrie in the Office for more information! 

 

Club Donations 
We would really welcome donations of games and jigsaws for our clubs! Please drop any off to the 

Office! 
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Makaton  

Sign of the Week 
 

Every Monday the staff and the children will be 
learning a Makaton sign. Makaton is a language 
with speech, signs and symbols used to support 
people who have difficulty communicating. We 

teach it to all of our children and staff so that we 
can become even more inclusive as a school. 

This week our Makaton sign was “Hungry”. We 
use this in our assemblies and when answering 
the register. Please practice this at home too! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Stars of the Week
We would like to recognize the children who have been 
great examples of our School values and have shown a 

true commitment to their learning. Well done! 
 

Caterpillar Jason for doing well with his phonics 
sounds and starting to blend 
Afif for trying his absolute best to sit 
wonderfully on the carpet 

Willow Oliver for showing great efforts in 
maths this week, using his star words 
and working well with partners.  
Ava for using the ‘think it, say it, 
write it, read it’ approach to help her 
write high quality sentences. 

Elder Aliyah for fantastic Maths work 
subtracting 2-digit numbers 
Ellie for beautifully neat presentation 
using a 'pre cursive' writing style 

Beech Nahla for a fantastic diary entry in 
the role of Smudge from our book 
Voices in the Park 
Ace for amazing focus during our 
Science work this work on the human 
skeleton 

Cedar Garsha for creating a wonderful 
vintage bus picture 
Richlove for showing kindness and 
empathy towards your peers 

Hazel Yaseen for settling in very well into 
Grove Primary with an excellent 
attitude towards all of his learning. 
Chelsea for good work on describing 
the Viking attack on Lindisfarne in 
history this week. 

Maple Johnston for working incredibly hard 
in Science showing great engagement 
and dedication towards his learning. 
Layla for always being super helpful 
and kind ! 
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Harvest Collection 

 
This Harvest, we will be collecting items for City Harvest Foodbank to support families, ensuring 

that no one in our community goes hungry, especially as the colder months approach. 
We will be collecting until Thursday 16th of October. Please drop any donations into the Office. 

Please see the following lists for suitable donations. 

 
Cereal 

Tinned baked beans 
Tinned meat (no pork) 

Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned vegetable/ meat soup 

Tinned vegetables (sweetcorn, peas) 
Tinned fish 
Tinned fruit 

Tinned pulses 
Toilet roll 

Pasta sauce 
Teabags/ Coffee 

Jam 
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Year 3 Learning 
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Year 2 Learning 
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Scooter and Cycle Safety and Parking 
 

If you are Scootering or cycling to school, please remember to wear your 
helmets! We have seen a number of children who are not wearing helmets 
as they are riding their bikes or scooters to school. It is essential that you 
wear one to protect your head from injury incase you accidentally fall off. 

 
 

Please also be advised that parking or idling is not permitted in Karen 
Court Carpark, neighboring residential parking spots or on the zig zags 

directly outside of school. There is free parking available in the 
surrounding areas. 

  

 



           

         Grove Primary Newsletter: 3rd October 2025 
 

 

   
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

1/10/2025 Black History Month begins 

06/10/2025 Multiskills tournament for Years 1, 2 and 3 

10/10/2025 Black History Month Workshop for Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 

13/10/2025 Millwall Assembly for Years 4, 5 and 6 

14/10/2025 Dance and Culture Workshop by Rhythms of the Diaspora 
for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

15/10/2025 Year 3 and Year 5 Dance performance in the Lower Hall @ 
9:00-9:45 for Year 3 and Year 5 parents. 

17/10/2025 Black History Month Art Day 

17/10/2025 Last day of term 
20/10/2025 

- 
31/10/2025 

School Closed for Half Term 

31/10/2025 Secondary School Application Deadline 

3/11/2025 School Begins 
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